FROM: Christopher M. Hadad [hadad@chemistry.ohio-state.edu]
SENT: Wed 2/18/2009 6:19 AM
Re: Concurrence request for Biochemistry 905
Dear Ron,

Please consider this email as a concurrence for this BioChem 905 course request.

We have no issues with Dr. Foster's suggested course, and the proposed course would complement the existing instrumental and technical courses in NMR as currently offered by our department.

In fact, as stated by my colleague Dr. Christopher Jaroniec, who is also an NMR spectroscopist and who has taught our Chemistry 824

course:

===========================================================================

I think this course should quite nicely complement the chem 824 course that Philip and I have taught in the past. The emphasis of chem 824 is on the fundamental aspects of NMR spectroscopy, while the proposed Biochem. course appears to be much more applied in nature. 

It's difficult to imagine how such a large number of relatively advanced topics in modern multidimensional NMR can be covered in great detail within only one quarter, but at the same time this course should be very useful for students wanting to get a good overview of the practical aspects of state of the art solution state NMR methods. Several of my students plan to take this course in the spring....

===========================================================================

If you need further documentation, please let me know.

Best regards,

Christopher

Vice Chair for Undergraduate Studies/Chemistry

(614) 292-1204
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